
01/12/2021 
FW: POLREP / 041746 / PORTREE / FIREST AND FINAL 
From: 38(1)b 38(1)b@fss.scot 
To: 38(1)b 38(1)b@gov.scot 
 
Hi 38(1)b. Thanks for your e-mail. While we have no immediate concerns I should be obliged if you could let us know if the situation 
with the sunken vessel deteriorates or changes.  
 
There is a cockle bed 2.3km (Loch Portree Cockles) from the sunken vessel, so I have sent an e-mail just for info to Highland Council’s 
Environmental health team just in case anything develops. 
 

 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
38(1)b  
38(1)b  
Food Standards Scotland 
Pilgrim House, Old Ford Road, Aberdeen, AB11 5RL 
38(1)b@fss.scot 

mailto:38(1)b@fss.scot
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www.foodstandards.gov.scot  
 
Food Standards Scotland has published guidance along with Point of Sale Notice Templates (Allergy Alert / Product Recall) to help 
businesses carry out food safety withdrawals and recalls with greater ease and effectiveness. 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
     
 

https://www.foodstandards.gov.scot/consumers/food-safety/coronavirus
https://www.facebook.com/FoodStandardsScotland?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/FSScot
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-C4T9B4gjlePxpedvuRIfA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/food-standards-scotland

